
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 
In The Matter of the Notification of    ) 
MCC Telephony of Missouri, Inc.,   ) Case No. LN-2010-0081 
Of its Name Change to MCC Telephony  ) 
Of Missouri, LLC     ) 
 
 

FILING OF NOTIFICATION OF NAME CHANGE 
 

 Comes now MCC Telephony of Missouri, LLC, and pursuant to 4 CSR 3.545(20), 

in support of its notification to the Commission of its name change, files the following 

customer notice. 

1. During the company’s next billing month, beginning on September 27, 2009, 

covering mailings made in four cycles during that month, the following notice will be 

provided as a billing insert:  “effective January 1, 2008, MCC Telephony of Missouri, 

Inc., changed its name to MCC Telephony of Missouri, LLC.  Notice of this action has 

been provided to the Missouri Public Service Commission.  The change in name has 

not and will not have any effect on the service your receive from us.” 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 /s/ Mark P. Johnson    
Mark P. Johnson   Mo. Bar # 30740 
mjohnson@sonnenschein.com 
Sonnenschein Nath & Rosenthal, LLP 
4520 Main Street, Suite 1100 
Kansas City, Missouri 64111 
(816) 460-2545 
(816) 460-531-7545 (FAX) 
 
ATTORNEYS FOR MCC TELEPHONY OF 
MISSOURI, LLC 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 
I hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing document has been 

mailed electronically, this 23rd day of September, 2009, to: 
 

Office of the Public Counsel 
200 Madison Street, Suite 650 
P.O. Box 2230 
Jefferson City, MO  65102-2230 
 
General Counsel 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO  65102-2230 
 

 
 
           /s/ Mark P. Johnson    
      Attorney for MCC Telephony of Missouri, LLC. 

 


